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Ascension Mass 

On Thursday we celebrated the feast of the Ascension with Mass at the Holy Spirit. 

Our Year 6 children represented the school and wrote and read the bidding prayers. They 

participated in the Mass that was live streamed to all schools within Our Lady of Lourdes trust. They 

were a credit to themselves and the school. They sang beautifully and Father Michael was 

particularly moved with the singing of the Magnificat. 

He said the 'Magnificat was magnificent'. 

As always I was immensely proud of them. 

Local Discovery Assembly 

Congratulations to the children who were awarded a star for their house after being selected as the 

Discoverer of their class for this Half Term. They had certainly been to lots of interesting places in 

the locality and were keen to talk about their adventures and discoveries. Thank you for your 

support with this activity.  

Jubilee celebrations 

What a treat to see the children arriving in school in their amazing outfits celebrating the seven 

decades of Queen Elizabeth's Reign. We have had an amazing day. 

Early in the week my mum came in to talk about her own memories of sitting on the Mall during the 

coronation. She was astounded by the children's enthusiasm and the range of questions they asked. 

I hope they will always remember this celebration and how our school community joined together in 

recognition of 70 year of service. 

Children have had the opportunity to look at artefacts from the 50's through to the present day, 

these ranged from magazines and toys to newspapers and coins. Some of us are old enough to 

remember them from our own childhood. Twinkle comic was a firm favourite for many of the staff. 

The afternoon has seen the whole school on the playground enjoying a picnic with a special cupcake 

to celebrate the Queen's Platinum Jubilee. 

There was singing and dancing and a great party atmosphere with a special performance from the 

staff. Thank you for the music. 



Attendance 

We take pride in our attendance at SEC and want to share this with you.  

FOUNDATION     95.1% 

YEAR 1                 96.2% 

YEAR 2                 96.4% 

YEAR 3                 96.5% 

YEAR 4                 94.8% 

YEAR 5                 95.7% 

YEAR 6                 95.9% 

 Your support with ensuring all children have a good level of attendance is wonderful. Please 

remember that excellent attendance leads to amazing achievements. This week, we have achieved 

95.8% attendance as a whole school. Our year 3 Pupils are overall attendance winners with 96.5%.  

Looking Ahead  

• 30.05.2022 - 03.06.2022 - HALF TERM 

• 06.06.2022 - INSET Day 

• 07.06.2022 - Children return to school 

• 10.06.2022 - Year 2 visit to Nottingham Castle 

• 10.06.2022 - FS2 liturgy 09:15 - Parents welcome 


